
WEBSITE TO-DO LIST
FREEGAL - DISCONTINUED

ARE YOUR HOURS CORRECT?

CURRENT SERVICES & POLICIES

Freegal Music Service ended on 6/30/2020.
Please update your website & let your patrons
know.

Learn more: 

Update your CURRENT hours on your website
& on Facebook.

Make sure to update them each time you make a
change to your hours or services.

Do you require masks to be worn when
visiting the library?
Are you only offering curbside services?
Post this information on your website.

https://www.stls.org/freegal-discontinued/

LINK TO STARCAT

Add a link to your curbside pickup
catalog. 
Post the link to your website & to
your Facebook page.

Need help updating your STARCat widget?
Contact Erika Jenns!


